
Graham Nelson 
 

As financial playing members of Murwillumbah Golf Club you have been asked to cast your votes at 

the upcoming election of directors at the Club. I have been asked to prepare a brief overview 

detailing why you should consider casting a vote for me. 

It has been my honour to have held the position as Captain and Chairman of the match committee of 

this great Club for the past four years and I wish to continue in this role. As Captain, I have been in 

regular contact with Golf NSW and Golf Australia and I have been the principal liaison person with 

these organisations representing the interests of all our playing members. In addition to my role as 

Captain I have been an active Board member and contributed ideas in every aspect of the Clubs 

operations. My background is that I was an employee of Tweed Shire Council for forty years 

employed as a surveyor. I have been a playing member of the Club for fifty years and have served on 

the Board for a total of twenty one years, with the past ten years continuous service on the current 

Board. I have previously held the portfolio position of House Director/Chairman for a total of five 

years and continue to provide valuable insight at Board level for all aspects of the Clubs operations. 

I thank you for taking the time to read this overview and consider casting your vote for me. 

 

Graham Nelson 

Club Captain 

 


